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Dear NSW AEC,  
 
I object to the New South Wales federal redistribution of Epping from Bennelong to Berowra due to our belief 
that Epping should continue as a single seat representation to streamline administration across all three levels 
of government and its historical connections to Bennelong since 1977. We also wish to express that the 
northern areas are not really accessed by many of this suburb’s constituents versus the others that we may 
lose, being Eastwood and Macquarie Marsfield. 
 
Regards, 
 
Albin, Julia and Jacqueline Berky 

 Epping  
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